Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6



It is now time to plan for next year and apply for your child's secondary school place. Applications are now open and <u>close</u> on 31st October at 5pm.

To find out more about the admission arrangements for each secondary school in North Northamptonshire and for detailed information about the process for applying for a Year 7 place at Secondary school please visit https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/secondary-school-places To apply, please visit https://eduweb.northnorthants.gov.uk/CitizenPortal/en where you will need to sign into your account (or create a new one) to start the application process.

We cannot stress the importance of speaking to your child about which school they prefer and visiting as many as you can on their open days to get a feel for each school.

Included below is some key information from each secondary school in Corby.

Lodge Park Academy

Please visit https://www.lodgeparkacademy.co.uk/Admissions/ to find out information about their admissions. You can attend their open evening on Monday 3rd October 3-8pm. Bookings need to be made by 30th September.

Kingswood Secondary Academy

Please use the link https://www.kingswoodsecondaryacademy.org/news/?pid=0&nid=26&storyid=1349 to their prospectus and admission information. Their open day is Thursday 6th October 5:30 – 7pm. Booking is needed.

Corby Business Academy

Their open evening is Wednesday 28th September 5:30-7pm. Visit https://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/page/?title=Open+Evening+2022&pid=632 Booking is essential.

Corby Technical School

Open evenings are being held on Thursday 22nd September and Tuesday 27th September (please check website for the actual times). Please visit https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/news/?pid=29&nid=4&storyid=6 for more information. Booking not needed.

Brooke Weston

Brooke Weston will be holding an open week on Monday 3^{rd} – Friday 7^{th} October, with appointments at 9am or 1pm. Information will be available on their website https://www.brookeweston.org/page/?title=Open+Week+2022&pid=33 Bookings need to be made in advance.

If you need any help with the application process, please feel free to speak to your child's class teacher.

Mrs. James and Mrs. Crawford Assistant Heads

